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London ReFocus, as part of the Sightlines Initiative Network, invites early educators, artists and others in 
developing a creative and reflective approach to early years’ education and inspired in their practice  
by the pre-schools of Reggio Emilia, Italy.    

London ReFocus Open Meeting   
Thursday, 29th November 2018 at 

Balham Nursery School and Children’s Centre 
72, Endlesham Road, London SW12 8JL 

4.30 p.m. for tours of the nursery, 5 - 6.30 p.m. for the meeting 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Photo:  Balham Nursery School 

Balham Nursery School has used the Reggio Emilia approach as a mirror for reflective 
practice, taking care to ensure it is set in the context of their community. A recent Ofsted 
Inspection described their work as ‘outstanding’. Members may have seen the article ‘Into 
focus’ published by Nursery World (5th March 2018) describing their creative use of digital 
technology.  
 
How to get to the meeting: 
By tube:  Northern line (direction Morden) to Balham Underground Station 
By rail: Victoria (Southern) to Balham Railway Station 
By bus: 155, 249  

How to book: please register at www.sightlines-initiative.com - Educators – Forthcoming 
Events . Members of Sightlines Initiative free, non-members £10  

Book early!  Numbers are limited due to constraints on space.  
 

For other queries contact:  SolveigMorris@aol.com  or 07939139640 (text) 

Curious adults, curious children 
 

Come and hear about Balham Nursery School’s journey in developing an 
environment with challenging and open ended continuous provision to enable 
deeper levels of learning and engagement.  
You will have a chance to see the environment and hear how we have worked as 
a staff to develop a reflective learning community which focuses on how we are 
learning and not just what we are learning. 
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